From: Carrie Martin <martinc@co.yambill.or.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 6:17 PM

To: Lindsay Berschauer <berschauerl@co.yamhill.or.us>

Cc: Ken Huffer <hufferk@co.yamhill.or.us>; Christian Boenisch <boenischc@co.yambhill.or.us>
Subject: Re: Yamhelas photos

Commissioner Berschauer,

We have three separate subcontractors who can speak directly to the status of the pedestrian
bridge. I stand by my assessment of the project and theirs. The grant project is at 95%
completion and Farline Bridge Construction has indicated they need approximately 10 days to
complete the construction.



